
Meeting with DG Doordarshan on 10.03.17 
 

ARTEE had a Meeting with Madam Supriya Sahu, DG DD along with 
other officials on two issues. 
 
(1). 25.02.1999 Upgradation:  
                                                  
  As the file is back from DoEXP, the issue discussed and ARTEE 
leadership raised the issue as it is effecting the future of 18000+ 
Employees. ARTEE leadership requested DG Madam to use her 
influences in Hon’ble MIB to settle the issue in favor of Employees. 
 
DG Madam expressed her solidarity with Employees and assured all 
possible help on the issue. 
 
(2). LPT Closure:  
                               ARTEE has suggested that instead of closing, LPTs 
must be used for installing Low Power FM Transmitters and for 
transmitting Regional Channels. 
 
DG assured but also stressed to adopt a practical approach. She 
conveyed that now itself   maximum LPT infra structure is already 
being used for Low Power FM Transmitters. 
 
(3). Shifting of AEs Post from DD to AIR: 
 
ARTEE expressed its concern over the news of shifting the AEs posts 
to Akashwani and informed that 500+ posts are lying vacant in the 
cadre of AEs. We stressed that instead of shifting, these 500+ posts 
should be filled through promotions and the promoted AEs may be 
posted to Akashwani. 
 
DG Madam conveyed that we have to adopt a practical approach. 
These days listening of FM is more than the viewing of LPT. So the 
decision is as per the need of the time. 
 
From ARTEE side President, Gen.Secy. , VP(TV) and Secy. (AE) had 
attended the meeting. 
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